Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Amber Cannon <ACannon@yatespetroleum.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2014 10:58 AM

To: Randal Pair; Jim Amos; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Ernesto Rios (ernesto.rios@energytransfer.com)
Cc: Bob Asher; Lupe Carrasco; Katie Parker

Subject: Livingston Ridge SWD Water Line

Importance: High

Yates Petroleum would like to schedule an onsite meeting with all involved parties at the Yates Livingston Ridge SWD
Water Line release on February 13, 2014 at 10:00 am. Yates is requesting that NMOCD, BLM and Transwestern all have
representatives on site to discuss clean-up.

Please let me know if this date and time work.

Thanks,

Amber Cannon

Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111

Cell: (575) 513-8799



